
Please find below CQUniversity response to the Draft Accreditation Standards: Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander Health Practice  
 
Consultation questions  
 
1. Does any content need to be added?  
 

The content is clear and adequate. 
 
2. Does any content need to be amended?  
 

Within the documentation there is reference to the HLT40213 - Certificate IV in Aboriginal 
and/or Torres Strait Islander Primary Health Care Practice training package. However the 
draft accreditation standards do not reflect the requirements within the training package. 
There needs to be more alignment of the two. 

 
3. Are there any potential unintended consequences of the current wording?  
 

No. 
 
 
4. Do the proposed revised accreditation standards, associated criteria, expected information and 
explanatory notes indicate clearly what is required for education providers to demonstrate they 
are producing safe and competent graduates?  
 
 

Yes the Accreditation Standards are clear about what education providers needs to 
demonstrate to produce safe and competent graduates. However as per question 2 more linkage is 
required to the current training package. 

 
 
5. Do you consider education providers will have difficulty in providing evidence (expected 
information) to meet any of the criteria?  
 
 

CQUniversity as an education provider will be able to demonstrate evidence to meet the 
criteria within the accreditation standards. 

 
 
6. Do you have any other general feedback or comments on the proposed revised standards?  
 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the draft accreditation standards, they are clearly 
written and of a high quality.  
 


